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THE CITY OF LA CROSSE PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT and ENGINEERING 

DEPARTMENTS INVITE YOU TO 

PARTICIPATE IN A PUBLIC INPUT SESSION ON THE 

RECONSTRUCTION OF GILLETTE STREET 

FROM ROSE STREET TO ONALASKA AVENUE. 

WHAT:   Gillette Street Reconstruction Project – Public Input Meeting 

WHEN:   MONDAY, FEBRUARY 11th, 2019 4:30 PM 
  

WHERE: City Hall, 3rd Floor Conference Room 

         400 La Crosse Street 

   

This meeting will provide a project overview, describe 

bicycle/ pedestrian accommodations, and possible removal of parking 

from one side of the street. 
 

Please contact Jack Zabrowski at (608) 789-8676 or 

zabrowskij@cityoflacrosse.org 

for any additional questions. 


